
EMPLOYEE WAGE NOTICE 
the State of Minnesota Wage Theft Prevention Act requires employers to provide each 

employee with notice detailing important terms of employment. In compliance with the 

Wage Theft Prevention Act, notices will be provided to employee’s in Minnesota State’s 

Enterprise Management System, Workday. The notice must be acknowledged by the 

employee. 

 

Other resources include: 

 Minnesota Department of Labor and Industry 

 

https://www.myworkday.com/wday/authgwy/minnstate/login.htmld?returnTo=%2fminnstate%2fd%2fhome.htmld
https://www.dli.mn.gov/employee-notice
https://www.dli.mn.gov/employee-notice

